

Our St. George Church family has a child in need of our prayers and more.

Kyla, 17 years old, has been diagnosed with a very serious cancer. A senior at Stevenson High School, she is an academically talented student—and—basketball player. Kyla is planning on attending Michigan State University next fall to study Design Engineering.

Kyla is the daughter of Natasha McElrath who has taught Sunday School at St. George for many years and is a GOYA Advisor. She has two brothers, Tayre, who attends Northern Michigan University and Corey who is Junior at Stevenson High School. You have seen Tayre and Corey serving as Altar Boys over the years and all three children have been active in our church in Sunday School, GOYA, as Greek Dancers for our Ya'ssoo Festival and at the Metropolitan Greek Summer Camp, both as campers and counselors.

Kyla has a long road of treatment and recovery ahead of her and to ease the stress at home, we hope to give the family a Door Dash gift card that they can use at anytime to order food for the family.



If you are interested in donating, please make a check out to St. George with Kyla's name in the memo line and mail or drop it off at the church office. We will take the funds and purchase one large gift card. All donors will be acknowledged to the McElrath family. Monies collected that are deemed beyond what is necessary for meals will be given to the family for other related expenses. Donations are tax deductible.

Yours in Christ,

The Parish Council